
 

 

 Education for Wellbeing  

Spring Drop-in Session  

Interested in enrolling with Education for Wellbeing but not 
sure if it is for you?  

 
Drop-in at our Spring Information Session on  

Thursday 17
th

 January 2019  

Turn up anytime between 11am – 1pm at 

Education for Wellbeing’s Training room at the Stein 
Centre  

 
Take the opportunity to meet with the Education for 

Wellbeing team and to talk to some volunteers.  


